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Directorate of Urban Land Transport 

 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) FOR OPERATING PUBLIC 

BICYCLE SHARING SYSTEM IN SELECTED CLUSTERS WITHIN BRUHAT 

BENGALURU MAHANAGARA PALIKE (BBMP) LIMITS 

The Directorate of Urban Land Transport (DULT) invites Expression of Interest (EoI) from 

companies/firms interested in providing and operating Public Bicycle Sharing Systems (PBS) in 

selected clusters within Bruhat Bengaluru Mahanagara Palike (BBMP) limits using their own 

funding/ financial resources.  

The Directorate of Urban Land Transport (DULT) has assessed the demand for PBS in 

Bengaluru (BBMP limits) based on the available guidelines. DULT’s assessment report is available 

on the DULT website (www.urbantransport.kar.gov.in); however we encourage all parties to carry out 

their own feasibility study before applying for the permit. Interested parties are also encouraged to 

study the information on the planned PBS system and associated cycle infrastructure that is being 

undertaken by DULT. Interested parties are requested to download the Permit Application from 

www.urbantransport.kar.gov.in. Completed Permit Applications shall be submitted with all pages 

attested by authorised signatory in hard copy, along with a CD containing soft copy of the same, in an 

envelope to the following address: 

Office of the Commissioner 

Directorate of Urban Land Transport, 

BMTC TTMC ‘B’ Block (above bus stand),  

4th Floor, Shantinagar, KH Road,  

Bengaluru, Karnataka 560027 

 

The envelope must be marked with “Permit Application for Bengaluru Public Bicycle 

Sharing System.” The last date for submitting applications is 7th February 2018. A conference is 

arranged on 19th January 2018 at 11:00 AM at the Office of the Commissioner, DULT to provide 

further information and clarify doubts if any. Kindly confirm your presence by sending your RSVP at 

dultbangalore@gmail.com before the 17th January 2018. 

For any clarification, applicants may contact the office of the Commissioner, DULT by 

email (dultbangalore@gmail.com) or call on: 080-22226627.  

             Sd/- 

Commissioner 

Directorate of Urban Land Transport 

Urban Development Department 

Government of Karnataka 

 


